

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

January 15, 2021

Dear Parents and Staff,

I hope that you are well and enjoying your Friday afternoon. Please see the below updates from the week and make it a great weekend.

- All schools will be closed this Monday, January 18th, in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.
 - All schools will be open for our normal schedule from Tuesday, January 19th through Thursday, January 21st.
- Please be reminded that next Friday, January 22nd, will be a FULL-REMOTE
 Day for all students. This remote day was part of the adopted school district
 calendar in July of 2020 and was required to balance the amount of in-person
 school days for the H and T Cohorts.
- Now that we are two weeks past the holidays, the district transition team will begin meeting again to plan for expanding the amount of in-school time for students. We have received good news from the health department about the availability of the COVID-19 vaccine, and I am hopeful that we will make some progress in expanding the amount of school time. Although no there is no current timeline, please know that we will be resuming this work, and I will keep you updated.
- Lastly, our updated Covid-19 exposure chart is now live, and all updates will be made in real-time. Please feel free to reference the chart at your convenience. https://www.haddontwpschools.com/domain/405

-Sincerely,

Robert J. Flsicaro Ed. D. Superintendent